
Getting things done – Larch Street to
Blackness Road #dundeewestend

Residents have highlighted to us that in the Larch Street to Blackness Road
public path, there is extensive graffiti and also weeds needing attended to.

We have raised this with the council’s Neighbourhood Services requesting
removal of the weeds and graffiti.
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